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May 2005  NEWSLETTER
NEXT MEETING:
Tuesday 17th May 2005 in the Curtis Room at the Country Plaza Int






6.00 pm
Fellowship 







6.30 pm
Business session







7.15 pm 
Dinner

APOLOGIES:
Ring Sue Smith  49728 5735 (H)  if you are bringing a guest or if you wish to apologise - by lunchtime on Tuesday.  Failure to apologise will result in a charge to you for the cost of the meal.

BIRTHDAYS:

May
Karen Marsh 24th

*TREASURER’S ASSISTANT:
May
Barbara Anderson

*FELLOWSHIP OFFICER:
May
Anne Blain

*If it is your turn and you will not be at the meeting, please arrange for someone else to take your place.

DIARY NOTES:
7 – 9th October 2005 – District 24 Conference – Gold Coast


24 – 29th June 2006 – International Convention – Melbourne, Australia!
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Ladies!

How quick time flies....I must be having fun. 

A special thanks to those ladies who organised the guest speakers. I feel that you have selected both interesting topics and speakers. They certainly make our dinner meetings enjoyable. 

I am looking forward to our Byelle Adventure and thanks to those ladies who have organised the outing. 

Our changeover dinner will not be held during our next meeting but I do have permission to hold it the following month, even though our books will not be audited. Carol will explain fully next meeting. 

Again thankyou to everyone for your efforts and please enjoy your time in Zonta as we (the Gladstone Club) are a fabulous group. If you have any questions about the happenings of our club please ask me, rather than other club members and I will find the answer and get back to you.

Pauline
COMMITTEE REPORTS

FINANCE & FUNDRAISING

Fees are now due – all members will be invoiced.

Carole, Di, Jade, Karen and Wendy .

Membership and Fellowship

In the holidays I went to Hervey Bay and attended a Zonta meeting down there with Margarita Roshkov as she is a member there now and they have a lively but very small group, It was a very nice evening and the women of all ages were very hospitable.  Margarita sends her kindest regards to all.   She is rather worked off her feet in a very demanding job, which is a bit of a struggle, but they are getting there slowly. They may have to put it on the market again soon as Jorge has developed severe allergies to certain substances in which he comes in to contact. The group in Hervey Bay sends their best wishes to the Gladstone Group. Trisha
The April dinner meeting raffle winner was Di Malcolm. 

Gloria, Trudy, Cathy, Sue, Trisha

Service/Status of Women

Tour of Byellee   - Meeting at the Leagues club, left hand car park as you go in. This will be at 4.15pm. We will then tour the park for approximately 1 hour; this will be with Brent McAllister, Brent Braddick and Ron Doherty. We will then return to the leagues club for a drink and perhaps dinner for those who wish. Any members who cannot make the tour but are able to make the dinner, please feel free to attend as we can discuss the park and have some fellowship.  Regards  Gail
Don’t forget to bring your white shirts to have the Zonta logo embroidered on.  

Barbara, Karen Marsh, Kath, Sharon, Gail, Christa

Program, Public Relations & Environment

PR – Read the Weekend Magazine of Saturday’s Observer – having Krysten to our meeting paid off!

Speakers:  Our fearless Correspondence Secretary is contacting CQPA to book Leo Zussino for later in the year.

Library Display: Joanna and Anne are running this.   They will book the display board for one short session in July, and the cabinet and board for another longer session later in the year, but they need stuff.   They need to assess what we want to display, so those who have material need to contact these two.

Zonta Quiz:      We have questions  - do you?

Our next meeting at the ice creamery will be on Wednesday 1st June 2005 at 5.30p.m.
Helen, Bev, Anne, Joanna, Diana
Notes from the Editor – Helen

Some weather forecasters are saying “Rain” next week – any bets?    More likely “elsewhere”.
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